
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEAR Resident, 
 
 

 

The City of Cayce would like to thank you 
for your patience and continued support 
of this very important stormwater 
drainage project. Phase I, on Blake 
Drive has been completed. Phase II, on 
Delisseline will be completed by January 
13th. Phase III, on Axtell Dr. will begin 
January 16 and will take less than 5 
months. 

 
• Please see map on the right 

for the detour route once Axtell 
Dr. is closed in January. 

 
• The planned detour approved by 

SCDOT includes driving past 
Axtell Dr. to State Street and 
returning to Axtell Dr. via Indigo 
 Avenue.    

 
 
 

Contracted Staff Contact: 
Chris Waddell, American Engineering  
(803) 791-1400 
cwaddell@aec-sc.com 

Stormwater improvements 

*US Hwy 321 and US Hwy 21 are also known as Knox Abbott Drive* 

      Community Questions: 
 

1. What is taking so long? The contractor hit an exorbitant amount of rock (Blue Granite) 
that had to be excavated for the installation of the headwalls. The contractor also 
experienced 45 days of inclement weather throughout Phase II. 

2. Phase III (Axtell Rd.) has a completion date in the month of May. Why will it take this 
long? The contractor and project manager (AEC) scheduled additional time for 
potential delays such as rock and inclement weather. Phase III does not require the 
same extent of excavation and therefore expected to be completed much sooner. 

3. What if I have additional questions? Please email Jim Crosland, Project Manager for 
the City of Cayce, at jcrosland@caycesc.gov.   
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